Report of Andrew Lee Green on Camden

- Feb. 19, 1964 People out in the community are very receptive. They seem ready to move. Mrs. Maree Reed is ready to cooperate in every way she can. We are starting workshops in people's homes on Friday, and they seem ready for them.
- Feb. 20, 1964 On Thursday night we went to Mr. Earl Smith's house and carried some applications for him and his family to fill out. We showed them how. His daughter filled them out in 15 minutes. There were six people in all, only four of them old enough to vote. They said they would be there Friday for Freedom Day.
- Feb. 21, 1964 We went to the St. John Baptist Church, and afterwards we carried people their application forms. They filled them out completely. There were 22 people and a lot of children. They are cooperating in every way.
- Peb. 22, 1964 At the St. John Baptist Church today there were only two ladies, Mrs. Susie Chambers and Mrs. Grannie Chambers, filling out their applications. The old ladies said they were not afraid of any white men and also said they had only one time to die for freedom. These people are really ready.